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XL Insurance Company SE:  
 
Warning: Please note that XL Insurance Company SE ceased to write motor insurance policies for 
individuals in Ireland as from the end of September 2021. We have become aware of a small number 
of cases where, after that date, unauthorised third parties have issued policies and certificates of motor 
insurance purporting to have been issued by XL Insurance Company SE. 
These policies and certificates are not valid. Purchasers are not covered by XL Insurance Company SE 
and, therefore, do not have insurance for the risks that these policies and certificates purport to cover. 
You should only purchase insurance cover from a reliable and reputable source and, when using an 
intermediary, should always ensure that the intermediary is registered with the Central Bank of Ireland. 
You can check whether an intermediary is registered on the Central Bank website.  
 
Please find a link to a warning issued by the Central Bank concerning an unregistered third-party 
Aurum Car Insurance - Central Bank of Ireland Issues Warning on Unauthorised Firm 
and a link to guidance from the Central Bank about fraudulent and ghost brokers:  
www.centralbank.ie/financialscams 
 
 

 

https://www.centralbank.ie/news/article/warning-notice-aurum-car-insurance-central-bank-of-ireland-issues-warning-on-unauthorised-firm-05-jul-2024
http://www.centralbank.ie/financialscams

